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18 October 2020 

MESSAGE 
 

Dear Mr. A Mahalingam, 
  
I am delighted to greet you and congratulate you on 
the formation of the Healthcare Management 
Professionals Association. It is the need of the moment 
as we are confronting several challenges healthcare 
today.  
 
A dedicated band of healthcare management 
professionals will provide the will provide the much 
needed impetus to carry out all that has to be done 
immediately as well as over time to ensure a safe and 
healthy living environment.   
 
I laud your initiative in launching this association and 
wish you and your team the very best in all your noble 
endeavours to improve healthcare delivery in the 
community. 
 
With very best wishes. 
Dr. K. Ramnarayan  
 


